
 

The Catholic Rectory 
North Everard Street 

King’s Lynn 
Norfolk. PE30 5HQ  

 

Telephone : (01553) 772220   
 

Parish Priest 
The Very Reverend Canon  

Peter Rollings VF 
(Rural Dean - St Wilfrid Deanery) 

 

Email :  
parishpriest763@gmail.com 

 

Assistant Parish Priest 
Rev. Fr. Gordon Adam (OOLW) 

 

Deacons 
Rev. John Belfield 

Rev. Martin L’Estrange 
Rev. Shaun Morrison (OOLW) 

 

Parish Website :  
www.catholicparish-kingslynn.org.uk 

 

Safeguarding Representative 

Email :  
safeguardingkl@gmail.com 

 

Telephone : 07971955335 
 

—————————————— 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 
10.30am  

at Holy Family Church 
and 

5.00pm  
at Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

 

—————————————— 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Email : 

ronaldglazebrook@btinternet.com 
By Wednesday 11.00am please 

In plain “Word” format only 
 

======================================================== 

25th WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 

St Mary Magdalen, Ipswich 
======================================================== 

Saturday, September 23 
Mass in the Syro Malabar Rite at 4.30pm 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Helen Maria Martin RIP 
======================================================== 

Sunday, September 24 
Our Lady of Walsingham (Solemnity) 

Principal Patron of the Diocese 
Mass at 9.30am  

Holy Family Church 
Intentions : People of the Parish 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 11.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Ordinariate Mass at 2.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 

Monday, September 25 
Feria 

Mass at 7.00pm 
Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Knights of St Columba Intentions 
======================================================== 

Tuesday, September 26 
Feria 

Requiem Mass for Peter Gilboy at 1.30pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 4.00pm 
Queen Elizabeth II Hospital 

======================================================== 

Wednesday, September 27 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions :  Holy Souls 

======================================================== 

Thursday, September 28 
Feria 

Mass at 9.30am 
Holy Family Church 

======================================================== 

Friday, September 29 
Saints Michael, Gabriel & Raphael 

Mass at 12.00 noon 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions : Benefactors of the Shrine 

======================================================== 

Saturday, September 30 
St. Jerome 

Mass at 10.00am 
Holy Family Church 

======================================================== 

Newsletter for Week Commencing 

Sunday, September 24, 2023 
25th Week of the Year 

Psalter Week 1 
 

Lectionary: Sundays = Year A;  Weekdays = Year I 
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26th WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 

St Pancras, Ipswich 
======================================================== 

Saturday, September 30 
Mass in the Syro Malabar Rite at 4.30pm 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 

Sunday, October 01 
Harvest Festival 
Mass at 9.30am  

Holy Family Church 
Intentions : Mark Fincham RIP 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass & Baptism at 11.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : People of the Parish 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 

OF YOUR CHARITY 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Margaret Mary Sage  
(mother of Kin MacLachlan) who died on 12th September.  

Her Requiem will be in Holy Family Church on 4th October. 
May she rest in peace. 

======================================================== 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Next week we will give thanks to God for the harvest and all 
the good things that come to us. Please bring an offering of 
tinned food or packets as an expression of your gratitude. 
These will be shared with the Night Shelter and the Food 
Bank. 

======================================================== 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Each week a different parish in the diocese takes it in turn to 

have a prolonged time of prayer before the  
Blessed Sacrament.  

Ours is the week beginning 8th October and there will be 
 Exposition after each Mass and all day on the Thursday. 

======================================================== 

ELDERS’ GROUP 
The Elders group are holding a coffee morning in aid of   

Macmillan Cancer Support. 
It will be held at  

Holy Family Church  
on  

Tuesday 26th September from 10.00am to 12.00 noon 
Everyone is welcome to join us  

and 
we look forward to seeing you. 

Our friendly group meets on alternate Tuesdays  
we provide a light lunch and  

sometimes light entertainment !!! 
Please join us. We always welcome new members . 

Jane Ballantyne. 07717083255. 
   ======================================================== 

 

PARISH SICK LIST 
 Pat Athey   Betty Dockney 
 Caroline Glazebrook  Mark Griffiths 
 Eileen Griffiths  Mike Griffiths 
 Beryl Green   Ann Hemming 
 Ann Lindley   Cathy McNeil 
 Owen McDonagh  Maria De Rosa 
 Debbie Roper  Helen Seaman 
 Renee Thomas  Lorraine Quigley 
 Sylvia Waddilove  Susan Young 
 

======================================================== 
 

ANNIVERARIES 
 John Troup   Anthony Sewell 
 Edward Benefer  Charlotte McCusker 
 Gill Cassidy   Maria Santos 
 Paulo Da Silva  Maureen McCormack 
 Lavinia Bolton   George Chaperlin 

======================================================== 

KNIGHTS OF ST COLUMBA 
MASS & MEETING 

The next Mass and Meeting will be on 
Monday 25th September 2023   

at Holy Family Church at 7.00 pm.   
All  Brother Knights are required to attend.  

All apologies to Bro Peter Martin. 
======================================================== 

FOR THE GRAPE VINE MAGAZINE 
If anyone has pictures of the Corpus Christi Procession at 
Oxburgh Hall, the Red Mount Chapel pilgrimage or the visit 
of Bishop Peter visiting St Martha’s Catholic Primary School, 
could you please send them to lotte.gab@gmail.com or to 
Lotte Gaberle, 17 Church Road, Magdalen, PE34 3DG. 

======================================================== 
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